
BEST KEPT VILLAGE LAUNCH MEETING 

To be held at 8.15pm on Wednesday 9th March 2011 

In Haughton Village Hall 

 

Following a successful entry in 2010 when Haughton achieved a Second place in the large 

village category, we are entering the competition again in 2011.  

The more people who become involved, results in better the community spirit, an 

improved environment for all residents and a greater the chance of achieving further 

success. 

If you are prepared to contribute or just interested in the activities, please come to the 

village hall on 9th March to join in the launch of this year’s event.  

Further details of the history of the competition can be found on the village website: 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

